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Construction progress 

• The verification report regarding the swale works has been submitted to West 
Northamptonshire Council.  

• The following works are on-going: 

o Tower works for grid connection 
o Works on the bell mouth at the site access on Crick Road 
o Cabling works associated with grid connection 

 
• A single lane road closure on Crick Road to enable connection works is scheduled 

for mid-December and is expected to last for a week.  

 

Progress on other matters and next steps 

• No questions or comments from the public were received in November.  

• It is expected that the substation and high voltage infrastructure for connection 
will be completed in January. 

• Energisation of the solar farm is expected in late February, subject to working 
with National Grid on timings. 

 

   ✨ 🎄 Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 🎄 ✨ 

 

Grid connection works  


